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My First Day
By: Donna Jones
Welcome new parents and baby bears! The first day is an exciting milestone in your child's life. Your child is embarking on a journey that will lead them on many roads of discovery and learning.

As wonderful as this new experience may be, it can also be quite stressful for the young child. New situations and change can, at times, be unsettling for all of us. For many children this may be their first experience of separation from parents or care givers at home. It is common for even the most outgoing child to be anxious the first day.

I have provided a few suggestions for assisting your child during this time. Remember I will be available to provide support and assistance; making your child's first days happy days. 

**Prepare you child for the new experience by explaining what to expect. Answer all questions directly and honestly.

 **Convey a positive attitude. Young children are aware of your feelings. Your enthusiasm will assure the child that school can be a fun and exciting place. 

**Establish a routine involving both the night before the next day as well as morning preparation. Rituals and routines will add predictability and are comforting in unfamiliar situations.
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**Bring something from home. This is acceptable and often reassuring in helping the child with the initial adjustment to school. This item may be a treasured blankie or even a photo from home. 

**Clearly state to your child where you will be and when you will return. It may also be helpful to discuss what will happen when you are reunited. 
**Maintain a clear good-bye routine. This may include warning the child you are leaving in 3 minutes, a kiss and hug, or a wave from the window. Once you tell your child you are leaving, in 3 minutes, a kiss and hug, or a wave from the window. Once you tell your child you are leaving, it is important to follow through. Extending the good-bye with "Ok just one more kiss, and then I really really have to go.” tends to heighten anxiety rather than relieve it. Avoid sneaking out, this seems to encourage children to become less trusting and makes the second day even harder. Again, please know I am here to help make the first day a happy transition and I look forward to an exciting and fun year. 
Welcome!

March Preschool News
March Topics:

*St. Patrick’s Day 
*Seeds and Planting: Vegetables 
*Telephone Numbers
*Body Parts 
*Numbers: 1 - 10 
*Old Mac Donald’s Farm 
*Book Letters: D N R K
Items Needed: All month- Packs of seeds, paper cups, books about Vegetables, 16th– Star hole punch, Johnny Appleseed- book, Dr. Seuss
books- variety.



Sample Menu




Our Daily Schedule


6:00 am- 7:00 am - Arrival/ Quiet Activities


7:00 am- 7:30 am - Breakfast


7:30 am- 7:45 am - Wash Hands / Brush Teeth


7:45 am- 8:45 am - Free Play


8:45 am- 9:15 am - Snack Time


9:30 am- 10:30 am - The Morning Activities


10:30 am - 11:30 am - Free Play 


11:30 am - 12:30 pm - Lunch


12:30 pm - 2:30 pm - Story telling and Naptime


2:30 pm - 3:00 pm - Snack Time


3:00 pm - 4:00 pm - Afternoon Activities


4:00 pm - 5:30 pm - Free Play


5:30 pm - 6:00 pm - Pick up and Good-byes





* Schedule is subject to change based on activities or children’s moods.

















A proposed new regulation, Standards for Licensed Family Day Homes (22 VAC 40-111),


will be published in The Virginia Register (Volume 25, Issue 11) on February 2, 2009, for


a 60-day public comment period that continues through April 3, 2009. Please see the


proposed regulation in The Virginia Register at the following website:


http://legis.state.va.us/codecomm/register/issfiles.htm


Comments on the proposed regulation may be submitted to Karen Cullen, Program


Development Consultant, Department of Social Services, Division of Licensing Programs,


7 North 8th Street, Richmond, VA 23219, telephone (804) 726-7152, FAX (804) 726-7132,


TTY (800) 828-1120, or email karen.cullen@dss.virginia.gov.








Bear-y Special


Dates to Remember:





March 2 – Dr. Seuss’ Birthday





March 8 – Daylight Savings Time Begins (Turn Clocks Forward)





March 11 – Johnny Appleseed Day


 


March 17 – St. Patrick’s Day





March 20 – 1st Day of Spring








Things We Need





We use a lot of things you can find around the house for our crafts.  Many of these may be things that you have and simply throw away.  We would love to help you recycle these things.





Old magazines to cut up


Metal Lids from frozen Juice


Old Shoeboxes


Old Socks


Plastic Containers








Breakfast


Mon.-scrambled egg w/ toast, and milk


Tues. -cereal w/ milk and sliced apples


Wed. - Fruit muffins w/ milk


Thurs. -pancakes w/ sliced banana, milk and bacon


Fri. - French toast sticks w/ syrup, sliced apples, bacon, and milk


~~~~~~~~~


Snack


Mon. - cheese cubes, crackers, grapes, and milk


Tues. - fruit muffin w/ milk


Wed. - oatmeal raisin cookie w/ milk


Thurs. - fruit salad w/ milk


Fri. - wheat crackers, meat cubes, fruit juice


~~~~~~~~~


Lunch


Mon. - Spaghetti w/ meat sauce, salad, roll, and milk


Tues. - Hamburger w/ lettuce & tomato on bun , fries, and  milk


Wed. -chicken, mashed potatoes, green beans, roll, and milk


Thurs. - Meatloaf, rice, corn, and milk


Fri. - Cheese pizza, salad, and milk








***This menu follows the guidelines of the Mid- Atlantic Region Food and Nutrition Service, USDA Child and Adult Care Food Program***











Bear-y Special


Birthdays


Dr. Seuss turns 100 years old


Cody turned 4 years old





.
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Baby Bears Daycare News
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